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We have a busy five weeks left in school. There is one week left for our food drive. ATLAS partnered with several other clubs
and organizations at NHHS to promote the Georgia Mountain Food Bank's School Food Drive Challenge. For every five items
donated, students can earn one service hour. Hall County students have a goal of 20 service hours each year in the 9th and
10th grades. Please bring in canned or shelf stable foods by Friday, Nov. 12th.

Our Chick-fil-A Leader Academy has designed a school-wide Do Good December Project. We are in need of hundreds of
holiday/Christmas cards. We will be writing cards to the residents of several assisted living communities in Gainesville. This
event will culminate with a drive-through celebration at each facility to drop off our cards on Dec. 16th.

Report cards will come out in January after 1st semester closes. Final grades are an average of 1st and 2nd semester averages
and the final exam. Please be diligent getting caught up before the end of 1st semester.

We've had several trips and events. To see more photos of our recent events click here.
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https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1-81dtNyq2sy1lWWYHw2Wv47N458gthw7?usp=sharing

